
  



Dear Neighbor, 

On the evenings of 8/12/19 and 8/14/19(weather pending for 8/14), construction will 

take place in the vicinity of the intersection of N. 155th Street and Meridian Ave N. This 

night work is necessary to minimize traffic impacts as the roads will be closed to 

complete critical components of our project.  

This work will be 2 nights only and will occur from 7 PM to 5 AM The night work has 

been permitted by the City of Shoreline, conditioned with measures to mitigate noise 

to the maximum extent possible.  

If you have any questions, please call or email the contacts below. 

Thank you, 

Mick Caplis 
Project Manager 
Mick.westwater@comcast.net 
425-891-3362 

Pat Caplis 
Project Foreman 
Patcaplis.westwater@outlook.com 
206-730-5973 

 


